
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
July 7, 2022 
 
FUEL SURCHARGE BULLETIN 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Marlite Customers, 
 
Due to the rapidly escalating cost of fuel, Marlite must pass along our freight company-
issued fuel surcharge to any customer receiving delivered pricing.  
 
The fuel surcharge will be implemented beginning Monday July 25, 2022.  The fuel 
surcharge does fluctuate from week to week.  Marlite Customer Service can provide fuel 
surcharge estimates for both LTL and full-truckload shipments, per your freight terms 
and delivered pricing qualification thresholds.  
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Greg Triplett 
Vice President – Sales & Marketing 
Marlite 
Dover, OH 
 


